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July 27, 2011 

Mayor Larry Smith 
Cave Springs Wastewater Treatment Plant 
P.O. Box 5
 
Cave Springs, AR 72718
 

Re: Permit No.: 4893-WR-2; AFIN: 04-01642 

Dear Mr. Smith: 

The application for a permit was received on 6/2712011. In accordance with Department policy, 
your application has been reviewed and determined to be incomplete due to the following 
deficiency: 

1.	 The permit application did not contain a proper Waste Management Plan. The Waste 
Management Plan must contain application rates and must be stamped and signed by a 
Professional Engineer registered in the State of Arkansas. Please submit a Waste 
Management Plan for your facility. 

Information to satisfy the deficiency must be received by the Department no later than August 
27, 2011 before processing of your application can begin. Failure to submit the required 
information will result in your application being returned. 

Upon receipt of the information requested, your application will be determined to be complete, 
and processing of your application will begin. 

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. If there are any questions concerning this 
submittal, please contact Stephen Hogan of my staff at (501) 682-0651 or by email at 
hogan@adeq.state.ar.us. 

Sincerely, 

~JJ1£fju~$ 
Rick McConnell
 
Engineer Supervisor
 
No-Discharge Section, Water Division
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